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WORLD ENVIRONMENT DAY 2013 

 

The Department of the Environment will once again be taking part in the World 
Environment Day (WED) celebrations on Wednesday 5th June.   WED is the 
United Nations flagship environmental event, celebrated in more than 100 
countries around the world. It is one of the principal vehicles through which the 
United Nations stimulates worldwide awareness of the environment whilst 
advocating political attention and action. WED has now become an annual 
feature in the Department’s agenda and   this year’s theme focuses on trying to 
minimise food waste. Middle schools and primary schools will take to stage in 
the Tercentenary Sports Hall on Wednesday emphasising, in their own unique 
way, how we can ‘think, eat and save’ to help minimise the amount of food 
waste generated in Gibraltar.  
 
Further information is available on the Department of the Environment’s 
Thinking Green web site: www.thinkinggreen.gov.gi, and UNEP’s WED website: 
www.unep.org/wed/about/. 
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